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I am opposed to LC 38. The measures stated in LC 38 make firearms for self defense useless.
Why is it such a difficult concept to understand that "self defense" means defending oneself
against a perpetrator who has the advantage of surprise and none of the burdens imposed by
laws? There are bad people out there. This isn't a myth being dreamed up by a bunch of
paranoid rednecks.
When you can control the evil desires of people, then I will seriously consider further
restrictions on firearms.
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